Asthma Friendly Schools Initiative
The Regional Community Asthma Network of the Finger Lakes through the American Lung Association was awarded one of ten nationwide Asthma Friendly Schools grants to work with the Rush-Henrietta School District to reduce the burden of asthma among our students. This initiative will support our school’s goals by keeping our students with asthma healthy, in school and ready to learn. Poorly controlled asthma can affect a child’s educational success. Asthma is the leading cause of school absenteeism and hospitalizations among children. Schools can create a safe and healthy learning environment for students by becoming Asthma Friendly. 
The goal of this program is to improve the asthma control of students through a comprehensive school asthma management program with students, families, teachers, staff, administrators, bus drivers, school health professionals and athletics. If you would like to learn more about this initiative or to join a parent representative group for this project, please contact either Jeanne Schwasman, Winslow SNT at jschwasman@rhnet.org or Lea Theuer, Senior High SNT at Ltheuer@rhnet.org. We welcome your comments and participation.
